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Park and Stride 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

The week beginning Monday 16th November is National Road Safety Week.  

We will be launching our Park and Stride Initiative. I have been working alongside Dover District Council and 
KCC to ensure that we can have parking in a local car park, allowing families to park and walk to and from 
school safely and without the risk of getting a parking ticket. 

Every family that drives to school will have a Parking Permit for the Woolcomber Street Car Park. (Located 
next to The White Horse Public House). We would encourage you to use this, displayed in your windscreen. 
Traffic Enforcement officers are aware of these permits and as long as it is displayed in your car windscreen 
you will not get a parking fine.  

 

 
 
                                         
 
This will entitles you to park your car on Monday to Friday between 8:30am-9:30am and 2:30pm-3:30pm 
during term time. 

We are pleased to say that the permits include drawings by children in the school.  

If you drive your children to school, we would like to see each one of you using this permit to ensure that 
we have a less congested and safe drop off and pick up time for all pupils at St Mary’s School. 

Thank you for your support in this exciting new venture. We look forward to working with you to make Park 
and Stride a success.  

Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Trelfer  

 


